

Formal Written Correspondence to the Board [#612]

1 message

LVJUSD <no-reply@wufoo.com> Reply-To: no-reply@wufoo.com

Wed, Sep 8, 2021 at 10:20 AM

To: lrice@lvjusd.org, kbowers@lvjusd.org, cbuenotrustee@lvjusd.org, awhitetrustee@lvjusd.org, eprussotrustee@lvjusd.org, yguzmantrustee@lvjusd.org, kwangtrustee@lvjusd.org

Name *	Margaret Hackney
Address *	
Phone Number	
Email *	
Subject *	Support for masks in schools
Comments *	

Dear Livermore school board members,

My son is in 10th grade at Granada high school, and I wanted to write to share my support for the mask mandate in effect in our schools. I am a molecular biologist and while I don't LIKE wearing masks and look forward to when they are no longer necessary, I understand the science behind masking and that it is necessary to keep our kids and school staff safe at school. Personal freedom does not apply when putting others in harms way.

Once the vaccine has been approved by the FDA for all school age children, I strongly support a vaccine mandate for all eligible students and all staff of the school district. There is already a list vaccines required to enter public schools, because history has shown that without vaccine requirements schools can become breeding grounds for disease. Our kids deserve to attend school safely and vaccines are the only way through this pandemic.

Covid has unfortunately become a political divide, but please follow the science and facts. This is a public health crisis, and as such we need our school board to be advocates for the health and safety of our children. Thank you for your time!

Regards,
Margaret Hackney